
DCE PLACEMENT CELL UPDATE                                                                                   
 

On Campus Placement for Micromax Informatics Limited 
Congratulations 

 
DCE/TPO/4718                                                                             22nd May 2014 
                                                
1. It has the reference to our previous notice no DCE/TPO/4718 dated 06th May, 2014 for above mentioned company. 
 
2. We feel pleased to announce that following student of 2014 batch has been selected. 

 
S. No. Roll No Name Stream Package 

1 13418 Gaurav Singh IT 2.25 LPA 
 
 
Heartiest congratulations to above placed student. 
 

 
 


